
Special UUP Chapter Meeting  - Individuals in the West Campus BU

John P. Schmidt, Chapter President, Stony Brook UUP to:
Torre,
F.Jas
on

11/11/2008 10:05 AM

Please respond to UUP

To: West Campus UUP Employees

Dear Colleagues:

As everyone is aware, we are in dire economic times.  What little
State budget information we have received suggests a multi-year
problem with difficult decisions and accompanying restrictions. 

I am calling a Special Membership Meeting for Thursday November 20 at
12:00 Noon in the SAC auditorium.  There are four reasons for calling
this meeting.  First, to provide the latest budget information we
have (the SUNY Board of Trustees is meeting on November 18), Second,
to confirm and/or refute rumors, Third, to advise members of their
contractual rights and Fourth, establish a Chapter Action Plan.

I have asked President Kenny and Statewide UUP President Smith to
join us on that day.

Lunch will be provided.   An RSVP to Corinne Burns (2-6570 or
UUP@notes.cc.sunysb.edu) would be greatly appreciated.

in solidarity,

John P. Schmidt, Chapter President
UUP - Stony Brook Core (West) Campus

P.S.  Important Reminder:  The deadline for submitting your
enrollment for a Health Care Spending and/or Dependent Care Advantage
Account for 2009 is this Friday November 14.


